
CHRISTOPHER T. SUNUNU 
Governor 

April 20, 2020 

Lori Shibinette 
Commissioner 

STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE 
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR 

New Hampshire Department of Health and Human Services 
129 Pleasant Street 
Concord, N.H. 03301 

Dear Commissioner Shibinette, 

Pursuant to my authority under RSA 21-P:43, RSA 4:45, RSA 4:47, and Executive Order 2020-04, I have 
approved your written request, in attachment, to take the following: 

1. Accept a donation from the New Hampshire Charitable Foundation in the amount of $50,000. 

The Department of Administrative Services is authorized to take the actions necessary to effectuate this 
authorization. 

Sincerely, 

Christopher T. Sununu 
Governor 

CC Charles Arlinghaus, Commissioner, Department of Administrative Services 

107 North Main Street, State House - Rm 208, Concord, New Hampshire 03301 
Telephone (603) 271-2121 • FAX (603) 271-7640 

Website: http://www.governor.nh.gov/ • Email: governorsununu@nh.gov 
TDD Access: Relay NH 1-800-735-2964 



Lori A. Shlblnette 
Commissioner 

Kerrin A. Rounds 
Chief Financial Officer 

STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES 

FINANCIAL SERVICES 

129 PLEASANT STREET, CONCORD, NH 03301-3857 
603-271-9546 1-800-852-3345 Ext. 9546 

TDD Access: 1-800-735-2964 www.dhhs.nh.gov 

April 17, 2020 

His Excellency, Governor Christopher T. Sununu 
State House 
Concord, NH 03301 

REQUESTED ACTION UNDER RSA 21-P:43, RSA 4:45, RSA 4:47, & EXECUTIVE ORDER 2020-04 

Authorize the Department of Health and Human Services to accept a donation from the New Hampshire 
Charitable Foundation on April 17, 2020 in the amount of $50,000 and deposit the same into 0I0-095-5676-009-
40XXXX (TBD-request in process). 

EXPLANATION 

The New Hampshire Charitable Foundation has donated $50,000 to assist with the purchase of cleaning supplies 
such as disinfectant, hand soap, gloves, toilet paper, paper towels and infrared thermometers to be given to New 
Hampshire's child care providers during the COVID pandemic. This donation will off set the need to use general 
funds to initially make this purchase as well as assist with covering the balance that is not reimbursable by the 
Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA). 

Respectfully submitted, 

Ji&u·~ 
Lori A. Shibinette 
Commissioner 

The Department of Health and Human Services' Mission is to join communities and families 
in providing opportunities for citizens to achieve health and independence. 


